
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

As of today, 91% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 
even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     
Thank you! 
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School dinner arrears 
 

We are currently owed £196.25 for unpaid 
school meals. We would very much 
appreciate it if you could check your 
account and make sure it is in credit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Summer 1 
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Summer 1 Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay. Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents and Carers, just some important things happening next 
week that I wanted to mention 
 

• Yr 8 and 9 vaccinations Tuesday  
 

• County Music are coming in on Thursday to do a short (40 min) 
brass/woodwind concert 

 

• ASD workshop on Friday (we only have one parent so far who has 
booked in for that) 
 

• All Annual Reviews are now finally booked in to the end of June! 
 

• We will also be sharing the September class groups with teachers 
and TAs, so hoping to be able to share that with yourselves after 
half term. 

 
Have a lovely weekend 

Marianne 

Heads-up! 

Upper Formal have 
started a series of 

musical/percussion 
workshops! 

The workshops are aptly 
titled Bin There, Drum That 
and will continue for another 

five weeks. 
In the end they will 
create their very  

own song! 



   
 

 

 

  

Last Friday Mrs Barker’s class had a real treat when she 
brought her own pet rabbit, Dusty, in to say hello! 
 

The students made Dusty his own little shelter, which he 
seemed to really like. The class also learnt how to care for a pet 
rabbit.  
 

Everyone had to admit that the best part was the cuddles.  

For the whole of April, the National Trust ran their Festival of Blossom, to celebrate the elegance of 
blossom in nature and the vital part it plays in helping bees and other insects.  
 

Events were held throughout National Trust properties and as for us it was Nunnington Hall, whose 
staff came in and ran craft and poetry workshops with some of our classes. 
 

Some of our students created flowers that were used to decorate Nunnington Hall; it was lovely to see 
them in situ. 
 
 



   
 

 

 

 

  

Lower Semi-Formal had lots of fun 
preparing their very own pizzas this 

week! 
 

Everyone made their own dough and 
added their chosen toppings. 

 
As you can see, we had brilliant results 

and they tasted delicious – yum. 



   
 

 

 

  

Pre-formal have been continuing their exciting space exploration work! 
 

The class used an amazing bubble shuttle, that was launched in to the air, leaving 
behind a trail of shaped bubbles. 

 

Lots of fun was had by all 😊. 

Nurture 1 have had lots of fun exploring the use of colour and 
shapes in paintings. 

 

Here are some of their brilliant, Picasso-inspired, portraits! 



   
 

 

 

 
  

Wellbeing & Safeguarding 

North Yorkshire Safeguarding Children Partnership (NYSCP) aims to 
ensure all children in North Yorkshire are safe, happy, healthy 

and achieving. 
 

If you are worried about a child – this is the duty number: 0300 131 2 131 
Or see their website here: 

 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/ 

Daisy Chain was initially launched in 
2003 as a community initiative offering 
support to autistic children and young 
people. Based on a 5.5-acre site and 

with state-of-the-art facilities, the Daisy 
Chain day centre is the hub for their 

many activities, such as social/holiday 
clubs, family support, sensory suite, 

placements for young people, wellbeing 
services, independent living skills, 
employability and animal therapy. 

 

They also provide community outreach 
services across the North East.  

 

Since its inception Daisy Chain has 
evolved significantly and now supports 

neurodiverse adults as well. 
 

Daisy Chain’s specialist trainers will be 
leading our forthcoming workshop for 
parents and carers. Daisy Chain is the 

North East Regional Leader for The 
Autism Education Trust, which is 
supported by the Department for 

Education. 
 

Have a look at their website here:  
https://daisychainproject.co.uk/ 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://daisychainproject.co.uk/


   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

College Semi Formal Explorers and 
Pre-Formal Collage had a day trip to 
Peat Rigg.  
 

They enjoyed lots of activities 
including meeting the baby lambs, 
archery, rescuing the bomb and 
bushcraft, which included lighting fires 
and toasting marshmallows.  
 

All students were tired after a fun day. 


